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Dear Residents, 

  

It’s been about six months since we presented the current renovation plans for Mariners 

Village. We will be presenting these plans to the County of Los Angeles Beaches and 

Harbors Department at their Design Control Board meeting on November 17 at 1:30 pm. 

  

There are several ways to review the renovation plans that were presented at a residents’ 

video conference last April: 

  

Online 

Visit our Renovation Project Website, where you can  

• See the renovation design plans 

• Watch the recording of the residents’ video conference call meeting where the 

plan was presented by our design team 

• Review FAQs organized by topic 

While this exhaustive list of FAQs is likely to answer your questions, any new 

questions not currently addressed should be submitted by November 8 by 11:59 

pm. A submittal form is available on the FAQ page. 

In-Person 

Visit the Recreation Room inside the Clubhouse to see the key renovation design 

redenderings that are featured in the online presentations. The renderings will be on display 

https://www.parcel113mdr.com/renovations/


from Friday, October 29 to Monday, November 22, 2021, from 9am - 10pm each day. 

 

This renovation plan modernizes Mariners Village while keeping the character of our 

beloved “beach-meets-urban-forest” environment. The renovation will take approximately 

six years to complete once construction begins sometime next year. We hope you’ll take a 

few minutes to access the information above if you haven’t already. 

  

We will continue to keep you updated on the renovation plans as we all move forward in the 

process. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Mark Wagner 

President 

E&S Ring Management 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  
 

  
 

                     
 

  
 

  
 

  

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS MESSAGE AND ANY ATTACHMENT MAY BE PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY OR OTHERWISE 

PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying 

or use of this message and any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 

please notify us immediately by replying to the message and permanently delete it from your computer and destroy any printout thereof.   

This e-mail message was delivered to you as an E&S Ring resident to provide you with information about your residential community. Please 

do not reply to this e-mail. To report an emergency or a concern about your apartment unit or building, please call the business office. 
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